CANDLE LAKE TRAILS ADVISORY BOARD

The Candle Lake Trails Advisory Board is grateful to FireSmart Canada and their partners: The Co-operators
Group Ltd., the Institute for Catastrophic Loss Reduction and the National Fire Protection Association, for their
generous award of $500 to apply towards our Wildfire Preparedness activities in 2021.

CLTAB will use the awarded funds to purchase small hand tools and supplies to assist our volunteer work bees
with clearing dead-fall from our activity trails throughout the year.

FireSmart Canada and their partners are committed to promoting awareness and involvement of communities
to help reduce wildfire risk and increase preparedness. FireSmart Canada has designated

May 1* as Wildfire Preparedness Day

https://firesmartcanada.ca/programs-and-education/

Follow us on Facebook “Candle Lake Activity Trails”

for information on upcoming Wildfire Preparedness work bees and how you can become involved!
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